
 

 

Hello Laurelwood!!  

Hope everyone is ready for our upcoming Annual Meeting which will be held on Monday, March 24th at 
6:00 p.m. at the Flowood Library.  The follow up meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 26th at 6:00 
p.m. The open positions are for Secretary and Treasurer and are for an annual (1) term.  

IMPORTANT REMINDERS! 

Assessments MUST be paid by March 14th to vote and/or run for a position. Please remit payments in a 
timely manner; failure to do so will result in pool cards potentially being suspended and collection fees. 

 

LOT APPEARANCE 

EACH OWNER SHALL MAINTAIN THE APPEARANCE OF HIS/HER LOT IN HIGH QUALITY CONDITION. THE 
GRASS, FLOWERS, SHRUBBERY MUST BE MOWED OR TRIMMED AT REGULAR INTERVALS SO AS TO 
MAINTAIN THEM IN A NEW AND ATTRACTIVE MANNER.  THIS ALSO INCLUDES VEHICLES PARKED IN 

YARDS.  

Your 2025 – 2024 LWHOA Board Members and Officers 

Kimberly Shows, President 
Becky McCellan, Vice President 

John Connelly, Treasurer 
Donna McCool, Secretary 

Alisa Dinger 
Kim Neighbors 
Amber Moore 

Jen Powell 
Todd Fillyaw 

Kim Neighbors 
Todd Fillyaw 

 

 Reminder to review our neighborhood website for information i.e., newsletters, minutes of 
meetings, financials, clubhouse rental, pool card request, pictures of events, etc.  

 http://laurelwoodofms.org/ 


